
 

Review of Actions December 2021  
 

Items arising from the last meeting 
 
Minute 

No. 
Item Action By whom Update Complete / ongoing 

89 Review of 
Actions  

Follow up details of a replacement bench 
by the Galleries. 

Clerk   

90 Open Forum Raise potential issues with planning 
consultation process re Homewood Park 
applications and deadline extension for 
public comments. 

Clerk Public comments accepted via 
email until decision date – 
publicised via a PC email.  

 

Complete 

94 Access  to 
Freshford School 

The decision to retain the temporary 
matting until no longer needed to be 
communicated to the community. 

Cllr Batchelor-
Wylam 

Community email sent. Complete 

95.2 Cemetery 
Planning & 
Maintenance 

Confirm exact area of grass to be left 
unmown between May and July. 

Cllr Pascoe Confirmed.  Complete 

97.1 Climate & Nature 
Emergency 
Projects 

Arrange a meeting with Electric Blue, 
BWCE & other interested parties re the 
feasibility of electric car charging points. 

Cllr Maddicott   

98 Communications Ask Galleries for a dedicated space on 
their noticeboard for PC notices. 

Cllr Batchelor-
Wylam 

  

 
 
Items arising from previous meetings 
 

Minute 
No. 

Item Action By whom Update Complete / ongoing 

81 Village Hub Bus 
Stop  

Clarify the exact size of the hoggin area 
with the contractors.  

Check on the sourcing of the wood for 
the new bench.  

 

Cllr Carpenter Sustainable bench company has 
been approached and has 
responded. This needs to be 
followed up.  

No response yet from 
Greentrees about the hoggin.  

Ongoing 



82.1 Replacement of 
Freshford 
Station Sign 

Obtain a written proposal about the 
relocation of the old sign in the FVMH. 

Cllr Stevens Discussed at November FVMH 
Committee Meeting. Issue 
identified with the sign being too 
long for the proposed location, 
an alternative location within 
FVMH is still being identified.  

 

82.2 New and 
replacement 
bins 

Put proposals for new and replacement 
bins to B&NES.  

Cllr Carpenter B&NES have agreed to seven 
replacement bins. Replacement 
of the missing bin by the surgery 
and two new bins is being 
considered by B&NES. 

 Complete 

 


